Regina Coeli Child Development Center 22476 Highway 190

Robert, Louisiana 70455



September 3, 2013

Dear Dr. Thomas:

I want to thank you for the outstanding presentation done for Regina Coeli Child Development's Annual Training. The presentation was truly an educational experience for our staff and the highlight of the day! I had multiple staff members tell me how excellent the training was and how they wished you had more time to speak with us. One staff member even stated: "I could not take my eyes off Dr. Thomas! So interesting—I will be a more understandable daughter, mother, friend and teacher because of the information I learned from her!"

Thanks again for a job well done!

Sincerely,

Jamie Vicknair, MBA, PHR

Training/Technical Assistance Specialist

